
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

LA MESA DEVELOPMENT SERVICES COUNCIL LIAISON SUBCOMMITTEE 

 

There being a lack of agenda items, the Regular meeting of the La Mesa Development 

Services Council Liaison Subcommittee scheduled for July 9, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. is hereby 

cancelled. The next Regular meeting of the La Mesa Development Services Council 

Liaison Subcommittee will be held on August 13, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

    _____________________ 
June 7, 2025  Lyn Dedmon 
    Assistant to the City Manager 
 
 
 



 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
 
State of California     ) 

          ) ss 
County of San Diego ) 
 
 

Lyn Dedmon, being duly sworn, deposes and says: 

That on the 7th day of July 2025, at 9:00 a.m., the undersigned posted the Notice of 

Cancellation of the Regular meeting of the La Mesa Development Services Council Liaison 

Subcommittee to be held on Wednesday, July 9, 2025 at 4:00 p.m., on the bulletin board 

outside the City Council Chambers, the bulletin board near the front doors of City Hall, the 

door to the Council Chambers, and on the City’s website. 

 
 

 
 

Lyn Dedmon 
Assistant to the City Manager 

 
 
 


